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 Department of the Army (DA) authorization is required if you propose to place 
dredged and/or fill material into waters of the U.S., including wetlands, or perform work 
in navigable waters of the U.S. 

 You can find a copy of the DA permit application online at the following address: 
www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory. Please see the sample drawings on our 
website: www.poa.usace.army.mil/Portals/34/docs/regulatory/guidetodrawings2012.pdf. 

 Section 404 of the Clean Water Act requires that a DA permit be obtained for the 
placement or discharge of dredged and/or fill material into waters of the U.S., including 
jurisdictional wetlands (33 U.S.C. 1344). The Corps defines wetlands as those areas 
that are inundated or saturated by surface or groundwater at a frequency and duration 
sufficient to support, and under normal circumstances do support, a prevalence of 
vegetation typically adapted for life in saturated soil conditions. 

 Section 10 of the Rivers and Harbors Act of 1899 requires that a DA permit be 
obtained for structures or work in or affecting navigable waters of the U.S. (33 U.S.C. 
403). Section 10 waters are those waters subject to the ebb and flow of the tide 
shoreward to the mean high-water mark, and/or other waters identified by the Alaska 
District. 

 Nothing in this letter excuses you from compliance with other Federal, State, or local 
statutes, ordinances, or regulations. 

 Please contact me via email at Olivia.k.ortiz@usace.army.mil, by mail at the 
address above, by phone at (907) 753-2586, or toll free from within Alaska at (800) 478-
2712, if you have questions. For more information about the Regulatory Program, 
please visit our website at www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory. 

Sincerely, 

Olivia Ortiz 
Regulatory Specialist 

Enclosures 






